
Bratcher. Mike, EMNRD

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Subject:

Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Thursday, January 25, 2018 7:54 AM
'Robison, Tamala’; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD; Honea, Tammy
Shoemaker, Mike; Fulks, Brett

RE: Parkway West SWD 1_39bbls Oil_1.8.2018

Good Morning all,

Your Initial/Final C-141 has been received. Thank you for the statement regarding the liner inspection, and attesting as 

to the integrity of the liner system. At this time, OCD would prefer to have a photo of the liner after cleanup and 

inspection.

Thank you for you cooperation in this matter.

Mike Bratcher 
NMOCD District 2 
811 South First Street 
Artesia,NM 88210 
575-748-1283 Ext 108

From: Robison, Tamala [mailto:Tamala.Robison@dvn.com]

Sent: Monday, January 22, 2018 4:33 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD <Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>; 

Honea, Tammy <thonea@slo.state.nm.us>
Cc: Shoemaker, Mike <Mike.Shoemaker@dvn.com>; Fulks, Brett <Brett.Fulks@dvn.com>

Subject: Parkway West SWD l_39bbls Oil_1.8.2018

Good afternoon,

Attached is the Initial Final C-141 and GIS image for the 39BBLS oil release that occurred at the 

Parkway West SWD 1 on January 8, 2018. The red dot on the GIS image represents the 

approximate origin of the release.

If you should have any questions please feel free to contact Mike Shoemaker.

Gratefully,

i



Shoemaker, Mike <Mike.Shoemaker@dvn.com>
Tuesday, January 9, 2018 8:49 AM
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD; Amber Groves 
(agroves@slo.state.nm.us)
Spill notification for Parkway West SWD 1 (API# 30-015-40835)

From:
Sent:

To:

Subject:

Good Morning,

Devon had the following release occur at 9:15 AM MST on 01/08/18. The incident is described below.
1. Parkway West SWD 1 (API #30-015-40835)

a. The SWD facility received a slug of oil from one of the batteries and over flowed the oil tank into the line 
SPCC containment ring. The lease operator opened the equalizer valve to the tanks and equalized the 
fluid level and dispatched a vacuum truck to remove fluids from the lined containment. Approximately 
39 bbls of oil was released and approximately 39 bbls oil was recovered.

A C-141 will be prepared and submitted with GPS coordinates of the areas affected.

Thanks,

Mike Shoemaker
EHS Representative

Devon Energy Corporation

6488 Seven Rivers Highway 
Artesia, New Mexico 88210 
575-746-5566 Office 
575-513-5035 Mobile

devon
Confidentiality Warning: This message and any attachments are intended only for the use of the intended recipient(s), 
are confidential, and may be privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, 
retransmission, conversion to hard copy, copying, circulation or other use of all or any portion of this message and any 
attachments is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately by return 
e-mail, and delete this message and any attachments from your system.
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